
 

 

3 January 2019 

 

Dear Lesley 

Please find enclosed a copy of the Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs 

Committee report on the Legislative Consent Memorandum (‘LCM’) for the UK 

Agriculture Bill. The report is under embargo until 00.01hours on Friday 4 January 

2019.  

I should be grateful if you would respond to the Committee’s conclusions and 

recommendation at least one week in advance of the Plenary debate on the LCM.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mike Hedges AM 

Chair of Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee 

cc   Mick Antinow AM, Chair of Constitutional and Legislative Affairs Committee 

      David Rees AM, Chair of External Affairs and Additional Legislation Committee 

Lesley Griffiths AM 

Minister for Environment, Energy and Rural Affairs 


